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16 November 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer 

e-Safety Evening - 24 November 2015 - 6pm-7pm 

ACADEMY 

Principal: Mrs T Trusler 

Head of Apollo: Mr P Devlin 
Head of Minerva: Mr M Gore 

This letter is an invitation to an e-Safety Evening at Wilmington Academy. The aims of the 

evening include 
1. Advice on how to help students use the internet wisely 
2. Latest information on sexting 

3. Explain ing what Wilmington Academy is doing about online safety 

4 . An outline of the legal framework in this area 

The evening will be a mixture of presentation , discussion and activities. It will be an 
opportunity to find out the current thinking on this important issue, a chance to share ideas 
and create a dialogue between you and the school. The session will be for parents only-not 

for students. 

If you are interested in attending , could you please reply via email to 
tim.reffold@wilmingtonacademy.org.uk. Alternatively please send a note via your child to 
me. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr T Reffold 
IT Teacher 

Common Lane, Wilmington, Dartford, Kent DA2 7DR Tel: 01322 2721 I I 
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